
NOTICE OF PUBLICATION OF THE   

BOUGHTON ALUPH AND EASTWELL 

NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

The Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulation 2012 – Regulation 16 

 

The proposal 

Boughton Aluph and Eastwell Parish Council has submitted the Boughton Aluph and Eastwell 

Parish Neighbourhood Plan to Ashford Borough Council (ABC). As the local planning authority, 

ABC is now required to consult for six weeks on the submission document.  

The Boughton Aluph and Eastwell Parish Neighbourhood Plan has been developed in consultation 

with the local community and provides a vision for the future of the Parish. It sets out a vision, land 

designations and topic policies, which will be used to help determine planning applications within 

the Parish. 

Where and when the plan may be inspected 

An electronic copy of the Boughton Aluph and Eastwell Parish Neighbourhood Plan and 

supporting documentation is available to view via the Planning Portal at 

www.ashford.gov.uk/consultations 

In light of the COVID-19 pandemic, social distancing measures and the partial closure of the 

Council offices / libraries, we will not be providing hard copies of the consultation documents at the 

viewing points.  All documents are however available online on our Consultation Portal (link 

above).  If required, the Parish Council also have a number of hard copies of the consultation 

document and comment forms available to collect from locations in the parish.  If you need a 

physical copy of the document, please contact the Parish Clerk on 07419 740559 who will assist you 

to make these arrangements.   

How to make representations 

We encourage comments to be made via the Planning Portal. Alternatively you can respond by 

completing a representation form and emailing it to planningpolicy@ashford.gov.uk, or by posting 

it to Planning Policy, Ashford Borough Council, Civic Centre, Tannery Lane, Ashford, Kent, TN23 

1PL. Representation forms must be used if not using the Planning Portal. 

The consultation period runs for six weeks from 9am on Monday 28th September until 5pm on 
Friday 6th November 2020. Any comments received after the closing date will not be considered. 

 

Please state on the representation form whether you would like to be notified of the Council’s 

decision on the examiner’s recommendations and future progress with the Boughton Aluph and 

Eastwell Neighbourhood Plan. 

 

 

For more information please call the Spatial Planning Team on 01233 330229 

http://www.ashford.gov.uk/consultations
mailto:planningpolicy@ashford.gov.uk

